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Praise Team 

Call to Worship Art Letkeman  
 

Announcements & Offering 

 

Worship in Singing 

 
Sending Prayer for Richard & Heather Dyck 

 

Scripture Acts 3:1-26 

Message “Made Whole – In Jesus Name” 
 

Closing Song and Benediction 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Morning Worship Service Jan 19, 2014 

Missionaries of the week: Jason&Aimee Peters, Working 
with: EMMC/GoMission!, Position: Low German 
Music/Youth Ministry/Admin Assistant, Home Church: 
Countryside Community Church, La Crete AB 

Love Morden is coming!! March 2 - 9, 2014.  This year, to love on 
our city and the region, several churches in Morden have banded 
together to support the Manitoba Winter Games.  Rather than 
each church doing their own thing, we are encouraging our 
congregation members to bring the Light of Jesus into the Games 
themselves by volunteering.  There are a couple of ways you can 
sign up to help out at the Games: www.manitobagames.ca or go to 
the Access Centre on Wednesday nights 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  You 
will need to have a Criminal Record Check done as well as a Child 
Abuse Registry Check.  You can upload a favourite picture of 
yourself into the website or you can let them take your picture at 
the Access Centre for your ID card.  You need to get your 
application in before the middle of January so DO NOT delay! 

Comfort, 

Creator, 

Eagles, Holy 

One, 

Increase, 

Israel, Lord, 

Mount, 

Power, 

Renew, Run, 

Wait 

I shall not die, but live, 

And declare the works of the LORD. 
Psalm 118:17 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS:  
 

Monday Jan 20
th
  

7pm Youth mission trip Parent & Student meeting @ Glencross 
7:30-9:30 Youth mission trip training session 
 

Wednesday Jan 22
nd
  

Youth Service Night 
7pm meet @ Faith Mission in Winkler. (500 Cargil Road) 
serving till 9pm and going for snack after, bring extra $. 
 

Thursday Jan 23
rd
  

Praise team practice 7:30 
 

Pete and Louise's care group meets at church @7:30pm 
 

Isaac & Marie's care group will be meeting at John & Nettie 
Friesen @7:30pm 
 

Friday Jan 24
th 

Ken &Irma's Cell group meet at church. 
 

Next Sunday Pastor Peter Redekopp 
Deacon commissioning service 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Coming up/Take note: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It's that time of year again... 

Annual Reports - please send all reports to Marianne in 

Word Format.  Deadline for reports is Sunday, Jan 26
th
 

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is hosting its annual Winkler fund raising 
banquet on Thursday, January 30 at 6:30 pm at the Winkler EMM 
Church. You are invited to come celebrate with us what the Lord is and 
has done over the previous year! Evening by donation. Call or email 
camp at 204.246.2008 or info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com 

Discipleship Classes – Anyone interested in baptism or 
taking up membership at Glencross please take note.  The 
discipleship classes will be on Sunday mornings during 
the SS hour.  We are planning to begin the classes on 

Feb. 16
th
 through to April 6

th
 with a tentative 

baptism/membership acceptance service on April 6
th
.  If 

you have any questions or would like to participate please 
contact Pastor Peter at peterredekopp@gmail.com 

On February 16th be sure to ‘Meet Your Family (in 
Christ)’.  Everyone is encouraged to host (or visit) 

someone who attends our church who they might not 
know much about or would like to know better.  There 
will be no sign up sheet for this; people are encouraged 

to organize their own evenings.  Some ideas might 
include a game night, supper, faspa, or just plain old 

spazier.  The following Sunday a bulletin board will be 
set up for photos that were taken on the 16th, so don’t 
forget to snap a picture or two of what you were doing 

and who you were with! 

Dr.Vararuchi Dalavai–one of the missionaries we supported in India was 
admitted into hospital for removal of Gall bladder but he did not 

recover.  He passed away after 2 cardiac arrests on January 14.  His 
funeral service will be on Monday January 20th at BCM Ebenezer Prayer 

Center in Hyderabad. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS:  
 

Monday Jan 20
th
  

7pm Youth mission trip Parent & Student meeting @ Glencross 
7:30-9:30 Youth mission trip training session 
 

Wednesday Jan 22
nd
  

Youth Service Night 
7pm meet @ Faith Mission in Winkler. (500 Cargil Road) 
serving till 9pm and going for snack after, bring extra $. 
 

Thursday Jan 23
rd
  

Praise team practice 7:30 
 

Pete and Louise's care group meets at church @7:30pm 
 

Isaac & Marie's care group will be meeting at John & Nettie 
Friesen @7:30pm 
 

Friday Jan 24
th 

Ken &Irma's Cell group meet at church. 
 

Next Sunday Pastor Peter Redekopp 
Deacon commissioning service 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Coming up/Take note: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It's that time of year again... 

Annual Reports - please send all reports to Marianne in 

Word Format.  Deadline for reports is Sunday, Jan 26
th
 

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is hosting its annual Winkler fund raising 
banquet on Thursday, January 30 at 6:30 pm at the Winkler EMM 
Church. You are invited to come celebrate with us what the Lord is and 
has done over the previous year! Evening by donation. Call or email 
camp at 204.246.2008 or info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com 

Discipleship Classes – Anyone interested in baptism or 
taking up membership at Glencross please take note.  The 
discipleship classes will be on Sunday mornings during 
the SS hour.  We are planning to begin the classes on 

Feb. 16
th
 through to April 6

th
 with a tentative 

baptism/membership acceptance service on April 6
th
.  If 

you have any questions or would like to participate please 
contact Pastor Peter at peterredekopp@gmail.com 

On February 16th be sure to ‘Meet Your Family (in 
Christ)’.  Everyone is encouraged to host (or visit) 

someone who attends our church who they might not 
know much about or would like to know better.  There 
will be no sign up sheet for this; people are encouraged 

to organize their own evenings.  Some ideas might 
include a game night, supper, faspa, or just plain old 

spazier.  The following Sunday a bulletin board will be 
set up for photos that were taken on the 16th, so don’t 
forget to snap a picture or two of what you were doing 

and who you were with! 

Dr.Vararuchi Dalavai–one of the missionaries we supported in India was 
admitted into hospital for removal of Gall bladder but he did not 

recover.  He passed away after 2 cardiac arrests on January 14.  His 
funeral service will be on Monday January 20th at BCM Ebenezer Prayer 

Center in Hyderabad. 



Glencross 
Mennonite Church 

Box 1719 Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 PH:822-3864 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
      

 

        

 
       

        

 
       

 
       

        

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Praise Team 

Call to Worship Art Letkeman  
 

Announcements & Offering 

 

Worship in Singing 

 
Sending Prayer for Richard & Heather Dyck 

 

Scripture Acts 3:1-26 

Message “Made Whole – In Jesus Name” 
 

Closing Song and Benediction 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Morning Worship Service Jan 19, 2014 

Missionaries of the week: Jason&Aimee Peters, Working 
with: EMMC/GoMission!, Position: Low German 
Music/Youth Ministry/Admin Assistant, Home Church: 
Countryside Community Church, La Crete AB 

Love Morden is coming!! March 2 - 9, 2014.  This year, to love on 
our city and the region, several churches in Morden have banded 
together to support the Manitoba Winter Games.  Rather than 
each church doing their own thing, we are encouraging our 
congregation members to bring the Light of Jesus into the Games 
themselves by volunteering.  There are a couple of ways you can 
sign up to help out at the Games: www.manitobagames.ca or go to 
the Access Centre on Wednesday nights 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  You 
will need to have a Criminal Record Check done as well as a Child 
Abuse Registry Check.  You can upload a favourite picture of 
yourself into the website or you can let them take your picture at 
the Access Centre for your ID card.  You need to get your 
application in before the middle of January so DO NOT delay! 

Comfort, 

Creator, 

Eagles, Holy 

One, 

Increase, 

Israel, Lord, 

Mount, 

Power, 

Renew, Run, 

Wait 

I shall not die, but live, 

And declare the works of the LORD. 
Psalm 118:17 


